

CHURCH OF CHRIST

This is the day that the Lord hath made; Let us rejoice and be glad in it!

Communion kits are available at the Visitor's Center. Please pick up enough for you and your family as you enter the auditorium.

Disposable masks and gloves are also available at the Visitor's Center should you have need or want of these items.



SOUTH MAIN CHURCH OF CHRIST

402 South Main ~ P.O. Box 1597 Henderson, TX 75653-1597 $(903) 657-1408 \sim FAX (903) 657-1409$ Website: www.southmainchurch.com Email: office@southmainchurch.com

Sunday AM Class - 9:30 AM Sunday AM Assembly - 10:30 AM Sunday PM Assembly - 5:00 PM Wednesday PM - 6:30 PM

Wi-Fi Login: SMCOC-Guest Password: SouthMain16



Where Family Matters!

WEEKLY NEWS BULLETIN July 23, 2023



WELCOME

PRAISE LEADER - Chris Cummings

You Are the Song That I Sing - # 238 Praise the Lord - # 74

> **PRAYER -** Foy Brown SCRIPTURE READING Isaiah 44:6-8

Highest Place - # 155 Hallelujah! What a Savior - # 337

THE LORD'S SUPPER - Bob Payne PRAYER FOR OFFERING

Salvation Belongs to Our God Ancient Words

MESSAGE - Bob Payne "Remind Me, Dear Lord" 1 Timothy 4:1-6

How Great Thou Art - # 76 Hilltops of Glory

CLOSING PRAYER - Tommy Goode

"Depart in Peace" (Luke 2:29) Please silence all cell phones and pagers. CCLI# 290723

SOUTH MAIN PRAYS

LINDA BELLE-ISLE, mother of Mevane Dorsey, suffers from advanced Alzheimer's and will be entering a nursing facility.

WILLIAM BROWN is facing bypass surgery.

LAYTON CUMMINGS is awaiting test results.

JEFFREY DOSS, son of Karen Harris, is in ICU in Las Vegas, NV with a deep brain bleed.

LYNNETTE LINDSEY, cousin of Barbie Glasgow, was taken to the ER Tuesday due to a probable heat stroke.

OUR COUNTRY

PLEASE CONTINUE TO PRAY FOR: Elizabeth Bazaldua, DJ Birdwell, Alyssa Blalack, Lilly Blalack, Pat Brack, Don Brooks, Keith Brown, Kathy Buckner, Christy Burkhalter, June Chenault, Tony Clark, Lisa Corbell, Eleanor Cox, Daryl & Whitney Davis, Joe & Kathy Davis, Michael Dorsey, Roy Dorsey, Steve Dyer, Randy Fletcher, Blake Foster, Tami Hale, Harvey Hand, Roy Hunt, Linda Jamison, Bob Kessler, Glenn Kleeburg, Tyler Line, Pat Lynch, Cody Orms, Jennifer Payne, Bette Pilkinton, Rusty Ressler, Mia Seely, Bill Sherrill, Chris Stewart, Bailey Thornton, Christina Vanover, Christy Wade, Linda Warner

SUNDAY AM NURSERY ATTENDANT

Kathy Buckner

STAFF INFO

ELDERS:

Travis Birdwell	travisbirdwell1@aol.com
David Chenault	dhchenault@gmail.com
Bobby Davisl	oobbydtxu222@gmail.com
Doug Hopkins	dougndiann@gmail.com
Bob Payne	.bpayne1@suddenlink.net
Rodger Poe	rpoe9@hotmail.com
Barry Rivers	brivers@eastex.net

PULPIT MINISTER:

Bob Payne:.....bpayne1@suddenlink.net

FAMILY LIFE MINISTER:

David Chenault:......dhchenault@gmail.com.com

CHILDREN'S MINISTER:

Janet Thompson:.....drjanett55@gmail.com

CHURCH SECRETARY:

Reneé Hampton:.....office@southmainchurch.com

CHURCH TREASURER:

Rodger Poe:....rpoe9@hotmail.com

MAINTENANCE, GROUNDS AND HOUSEKEEPING:

Dicky & Karen Harris and Mary Holt

DEACONS:

Chuck Ashmore Ken Sabella Jim Smith Dodd Vinson

SOUTH MAIN SHARES

Happy Birthday

Richey Glasgow, Joe Davis!!!

Happy Anniversary

David & Lynna Chenault!!!

SOUTH MAIN IS HOSTING SYS

We are hosting the final Summer Youth Series at the building on Tuesday, July 25, 6:30-8:30pm. We will need volunteers to help with the activities and to serve food. Summer Youth Series is a weekly event in the summer with 100+ students attending from several Churches of Christ all around East Texas. Let David know if you can help!

KINDNESS KLOSET

The next date of operation for the Kindness Kloset will be 9am - 12 noon on <u>Thursday</u>, <u>July 27th</u>. We continue to need gently used clothing for all ages, sizes and genders. Monetary donations are always welcome!. We are especially in need of: <u>Boys Spring/Summer Clothing</u>, sizes 8-12

IT'S A GIRL!

Avery Kate Craig arrived at 6:03 PM, July 15th, 2023, weighing 6 lbs 9 oz and 19" long. Welcoming Avery home are proud parents, **Dylan & Megan Craig** and big sister, **Macie Jo**. Proud grandparents are **Alan & Mona Craig** and, very proud greatgrandma is **June Craig**. Congratulations to the Craig Family!!

DIRECTORY UPDATES TODAY

Picture Dates are scheduled for **July 23rd and 30th!!** Bobby and Dicky will be available before and after classes those two Sunday mornings (in room 7, across from the nursery) to snap your picture.

If you are new to South Main, we really want to include you in the pictorial directory! If you have experienced location or family changes since your last photo, you may want to consider updating your info and/or photo. If you already have a favorite family photo, you can email a digital copy to the office.

THANK YOU

To My South Main Family,

Thanks to all who provided love and support in so many different ways during our loss of James Rowell. Special thanks to those who sang at the funeral and prepared and served the delicious meal. The cards, flowers, plants, prayers, kind words and hugs meant a lot to our family.

With Love, Ann Bradshaw